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Public Involvement 
Consultation will be undertaken throughout the process to ensure that the 
views of the public and other stakeholders are taken into account. 

The purpose of this initial Public Consultation Day is to: 

• Provide information about the Objectives of the Scheme 

• Outline the Design and Statutory Process 

• Provide an Opportunity for Comment at a preliminary stage 

• Gather information about Environmental Constraints 

• Obtain other information relevant to the Scheme 

Following this initial public consultation, there will be further opportunities for 
involvement through attendance at future Public Consultation days, when 
updates on the scheme progress will be presented.  

Members of the Engineering and Environmental team are available if you 
wish to tell us about any flood events or environmental issues etc. which are 
important to you.   

A questionnaire is also available for you to complete and return with your 
own comments. 

Your opinions and local knowledge are invaluable in helping us to deliver 
the best possible Flood Relief Scheme for Lifford. 


